July 7, 1989

6629 Mountain Wood
Corpus Christi, Tx.
78413

Customer Service
Remington Arms Co.
Tllion, N.¥. 13357

Dear Sirs:

On December 1, 1988 I was hunting deer in Duval County when my qun
misfired. Fortunately, the only damage that resulted from this was
a hole in the ground. However, I am very concerned about this gqun.
I need to be assured that this will not happen again. I bought my
Remington 700 used in the summer of 1987. This is the only time
that the gun has misfired. Please inform me as to what action I

should take to restore confidence in my rifle.
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cc: The Chaffin Law Firm
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